
 
 

 

 

April 27, 2024 

To,  
 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited,          
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001  
 

Subject: Confirmation and disclosure pertaining to non-applicability of SEBI circular no. 
SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 2018 in respect of Fund 
Raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Business Entities 

Security Code: 500267 

Dear Sir/Ma’am,  

With reference to the abovementioned subject, we hereby confirm that Majestic Auto Limited 
having its registered office at 10 Southern Avenue First Floor, Maharani Bagh, New Delhi- 110065, 
is "not a Large Corporate" as per the applicability framework provided in the aforesaid SEBI 
circular as on March 31, 2024.  

Therefore, the requirement of filing the initial disclosure and annual disclosure does not arise. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For Majestic Auto Limited  
 
 

 
 
 
Parul Chadha 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
 
                                                                                                                                    


		2024-04-27T12:42:22+0530
	PARUL CHADHA




